All NC clinics are open!

North Asheville is reopening for
patient appointments 10/9 for
appointments scheduled 1 pm and
later.

AM appointments on 10/9 will still
be at the South Asheville clinic
location.

Phone and internet may still be
spotty, so if you need to get in touch
with our team, go to
movementforlife.com/contact

Thank you for your support!
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